
 May 29th, 2025 

 Dear Riverside High School Students, Parents, and Community Members, 

 I am excited to announce my new role as the Head Coach of the Riverside High School Girls’ 
 Basketball Program. Having served as the Construction & Architecture Teacher here at 
 Riverside since its inception two years ago, I have witnessed firsthand the remarkable growth 
 and spirit of our school community. 

 Building upon our shared commitment to excellence, I am dedicated to developing a Girls’ 
 Basketball Program that not only strives for competitive success but also embodies the values 
 of teamwork, leadership, integrity, and inclusion. Our team will be a place where every 
 student-athlete, regardless of experience or skill level, feels welcomed, supported, and 
 empowered to reach their full potential both on the court and off. 

 In the coming weeks, I will be organizing informational meetings and summer practice sessions 
 to engage with interested students and outline our vision for the upcoming season. I encourage 
 all students who have any interest in basketball to join us and participate, as we are committed 
 to providing opportunities for everyone to contribute and grow. 

 Community involvement is integral to our program's success. I warmly invite parents and 
 community members to support our team through attendance at games, volunteering, or other 
 forms of engagement. Together, we can cultivate a program that reflects the pride and spirit of 
 Riverside High School. 

 Thank you for your continued support.  I look forward to this new chapter and the opportunity to 
 work collaboratively in building an inclusive and competitive basketball program. 

 For any questions, or to express interest in supporting the team, please feel free to contact me 
 at  holtj@wlwv.k12.or.us  or (503) 673-7375. 

 Warm regards, 

 Jason Holt 
 Head Coach, Girls’ Basketball 
 Riverside High School 
 holtj@wlwv.k12.or.us 
 (503) 673-7375 


